
      

 

                                                                     August  2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardians, 

Welcome Back, and welcome new families to St. Louis Religious Education Program.  

We hope you are having an enjoyable and safe summer and look forward to soon being together 

again as we start our 2024-25 Religious Education Program!  

Our mission in Religious Education is to collaborate with parents to help children learn and grow 

in faith formation, and help parents fulfill the promise they made at their Baptism, to raise them 

in the practice of the faith. You are the primary educators of your child, we say thank you for 

letting God lead you in ways of the Catholic faith.  

Our program for grades K – 10 is gearing up to begin on Sunday, September 8th. Classes with be 

held twice a month from 9:00-10:30 in the school. For our first session all parents/guardians and 

children are asked to come together for an Opening of the New Year Prayer Service in the 

school. Teachers will be introduced, from there, the catechist will take their students to their 

classrooms while parents/guardians continue with orientation.  

Please find attached registration form and calendar for the 2024-25 year.  I will be available 

after mass on the weekend of August 24 & 25 in the school to accept your form and answer any 

questions you may have. Registration forms can also be mailed/emailed as well.  

We invite all our families to participate in our parish, and give the children a sense of belonging 

and community, first through the Holy Mass and also through their participation in Religious 

Education. 

May this year be a time of grace and growth for all of us in St. Louis Parish Family. 

Blessings, 

Mary Beth Clowney 

“If you want to bring happiness to the whole world go home and love your family” 

                                         Mother Teresa 


